
Nikki R. Haley
Governor

B>tate of B>outlj Carolina
Office of tlje ^obcrnor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

June 18,2014

Mr. Neal M. Lourie
Lourie Law Firm, LLC
1450 Harden Street Extension
Post Office Box 12089
Columbia, South Carolina 29211

Dear Mr. Lourie,

Our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for the following:

(1) Any and all written and electronic data, findings, reports, statements, letters, emails, 
verbal communications, recordings, transcriptions, or other evidence relating in any way 
to the Department of Health and Environmental Control’s investigation of Life Care 
Center in regards to an incident involving Lewis Jackson on February 4, 2014 or 
February 5, 2014.

(2) Any and all written and electronic datafa], findings, reports, statements, letters, emails, 
verbal communications, recordings, transcriptions, or other evidence relating in any way 
to the Department of Health and Environmental Control’s investigation of Life Care 
Center in the past (10) years.

Our office does not possess records responsive to your request. With specific regard to Item 2, 
please be advised that records preceding the current administration may be in the possession of 
the Department of Archives and History, which can be reached at 8301 Parklane Road; 
Columbia, South Carolina 29223.

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel


